
 

Dear Resident, 

Blue Earth Light and Water (BELW) plans to complete a water service replacement project in 
2025. Your property is scheduled to be included in this summer’s construction project. We 
kindly ask for your help and participation as we are working through the details of this 
project. 

How can you help? 

1. Read the enclosed letter with further details regarding this project before completing 
and returning the form at the bottom of this letter by February 24th, 2025. 

2. Attend the informational meeting in the Atrium Area at the Blue Earth Ag Center 
located at 415 Grove Street on February 20, 2025, from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

3. If you choose to participate in the project, you will need to sign the enclosed Water 
Service Replacement Agreement (copy enclosed for your reference) and schedule an 
onsite visit with BELW. 

Questions? 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please reach out to Tim Stoner 
at Blue Earth Light & Water at timothy.stoner@belw.org or 507-526-2191.  
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